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This Message Originated from Outside the Organization
This Message Is From an External Sender.

To Whom It May Concern,

This email 1s in regard to Docket # 2021-00398. The attached PDF contains a notarized
statement from Robert Shelton, the other landowner supposedly sent a proposal letter during
the cell tower site acquisition process for the Falling Branch Communications Site. Please add
this document to the case files along with this email.

Thanks!
Best,

Roger and Janelle Nicolai
2663 Blue Bird Rd

Falls of Rouih, KY 40119



Kentucky Public Service Commission
Executive Director

211 Sower Boulevard, PO. Box 615
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602

Re: Docket #2021-00398

To Whom It May Concern,

On September 12, 2022 Annie Zocco stated (under sworn testimony) that proposal letters
were sent discussing the possibility of tower placement to the owners of large parcels in the
western portion of the search area. Zocco stated that, “Robert Wayne and Debra R. Shelton
responded but declined to lease space for tower placement.” Annie Zocco also said— under
sworn testimony at the hearing on July 27, 2023— that both the Nicolais and Sheltons were
sent proposal letters during the site acquisition process.

I never received any proposal letter from the Joint Applicants regarding the construction of
a cell tower site on my property.

Moreover, I have never “responded but declined to lease space for tower placement.”

Any statement to the contrary is false.

Respectfully,

Robert Shelton
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